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City of Prinmneville

STAFF REPORT

June 26, 2018
Prineville City Council

Lori Ontko, Procurement/Contract Administrator

Staff Report: Waterline Improvement Project 2018

The City of Prineville issued an Invitation to Bid (ITB) for the Waterline Improvement Project
2018, this project consists of improving water lines in four different locations in the City of
Prineville.

We had five bids turned in for consideration:

Mckernan Enterprises $679,708.00

e Alex Hodge $726,988.00
e SMAF Construction $740,612.74
e Robinson & Owen $792,239.58
e Bar Seven A $990,475.00

Staff Recommendation:

After reviewing the bids the staff recommends Council award the Waterline Improvement Project 2018 to

McKernan Enterprises.
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